
 

Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 18th March 2022 
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                                                                          Have a lovely weekend, 
 
                                                                          Year One team 
 

English 
This week we have continued our learning 
using the book ‘Dinosaurs and all that 
Rubbish’ by Michael Foreman.  
 

                 
We described the contrasting settings in 
the story using adjectives and then wrote a 
letter to the man to try and convince him 
to protect the environment. 
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 
3 times a week on a Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday. Please read with your child 
every evening if you are able for 10-15 
minutes. Library books will also be changed 
every Friday so please remember to send 
them in. 
Spellings-please encourage your child to 
practise the days of the week. 
 
 

Things to remember 
Sports Activities Years R/1/2/3/4/5 (more 

information to follow) -Monday 21st March – Friday 

25th March 

Parent and Carer Evenings-Monday 28th March, 

Tuesday 29th March and Wednesday 30th March 

3.30-6.00pm 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Maths  
During our Maths lessons this week we have 
recognised odd and even numbers and related to 
counting in twos. We have also begun to use arrays 
(a set that shows equal groups in rows and 
columns) to support early multiplication and 
division. 
Homework 
Please complete the attached activities. 
 
 

The Bishop of Southwark’s Lent Call 2022 
As part of our spring term Love Project, we are 
once again supporting the Southwark Diocese Lent 
Call. To support the Lent Call we are asking 
children to raise money through either giving 
something up or taking something up for the 40 
days of Lent. We are encouraging children to collect 
sponsorship money for each day they manage this. 
This year Lent begins on the Wednesday 2nd March 
and ends on Thursday 14th April. A tab has been 
set up on ScoPay for sponsorship money to be paid 
into during the first week of the summer term. 
 

Easter Garden 
Please remember that Easter Gardens should be 
brought into school on Monday 28th March so the 
Faith Team and Rev Phe can judge them on 
Tuesday 29th March. The Easter Gardens will then 
be displayed in the hall from Tuesday 29th until 
Thursday 31st March where there will be an 
opportunity for each class to visit the hall to look at 
the different creations. 
 

 

 

  

 

Treats for the chickens 
As part of our Wellbeing Curriculum all 
the children really enjoyed designing and 
making a healthy and enjoyable treat for 
the chickens.                                   

           

           



 

 

 

 

 

  


